Transnational Meetings Online

Since the start of the Fa.M.He. project to date, 32 online meetings have been held between all the
project partners

Of these, three are consecutive sessions of the Kick-off Meeting (5 and 19 May, 1 June 2022), in
which the aims of the project were described and shared, the role that each partner will have to
play was explored and the final products were defined; on that occasion the timetable of activities
was reviewed and approved. The risks and problems currently known were also assessed.

Regular online meetings were used to organize, develop and create the various documents that
make up " Intellectual output 1" and "Intellectual output 2", analyzing the technical contents and
research methodologies.

The online meetings made it possible to monitor all project management activities, plan
international meetings, define and plan dissemination activities.

Over time they have also proven to be a valid tool for structuring good relationships of exchange
and knowledge, building a solid working group and producing a collaborative and trusting climate.



